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Dear St Paul’s

I have to say a huge thank you to everyone 
for the kindness and care shown when an 
accident happened after school on Friday. 
Parents and staff reacted quickly to ensure 
the safety of the child. Luckily, despite being 
bruised, quite sore and tired, the child 
involved is recovering and has escaped 
injury. 

The children will be reminded in school to 
refrain from playing on the play equipment 
after school time. Unfortunately, this time is 
unsupervised and the safety of our children 
is paramount. If parents could support us 
with this, that would be great.

Take care and have a great weekend!
Mrs Hensman

Wristbands will be 
available from Louise 
after school from 
Monday 10th March



RE & Catholic Life
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- 

Gospel value of the 
Week- 
COMPASSION

You are warmly invited to join us at…

● Celebration of the Word -9am Monday

● Tuesday Mass 10am -Y3/4 and Y2

● Celebration Assembly- 9am Friday 

In the gospel this week we hear about an 
amazing thing that happened to Jesus, which 
showed the disciples just how important he was. 
A great change came over him. 

What changes can we make during Lent?

Let us pray….
God of light, you sent your Son Jesus to show us 
how to live. Help us to make a change in our 
world, so that all people may live free from 
poverty and hunger. Amen.
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Attendance Matters

        The class with the HIGHEST attendance this 
week is…Reception with 99.3%
                  
CONGRATULATIONS!
you have 5 minutes extra play!

Our whole school attendance is 94.6%
Our target is 96%

Missed days at 
school can have a 
huge impact on 
children’s learning 
and future life 
chances.



Let’s celebrate! 
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Class English Award Maths Award RE Award Star Person

Reception Arthur Marlow-Dre Francis Jordan

Year 1 Ethan Ivy Arthur Marnie

Year 2 Primrose Airen Willow Sam

Year 3/4 Ella Y3 - Natalie 
        Alfie
Y4 - Sarah

Aaron Freddie 

Year 4/5 Evie Isla Kiera Bertie

Year 6

Headteacher Award- 



Let’s celebrate! 
RWINc stars of the week! 
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AB group - Layla-Rae

Ditty group - Gypsy-Leigh

Pink Group - Maieshah

Orange group -

Grey group -

Comprehension - Ivy Y1



Diary Dates…

https://www.stpaulsplymouth.com/web/term_dates/676593
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18.3.25 Whole school Table Tennis Taster

28.3.25 Chocolate Mufti

3.3.25 Easter Extravaganza- 3.15pm

3.4.25 RockSteady Concert

4.4.25 Last day of Spring Term

22.4.25 First day of Summer Term
Y1 and Y2 trip to the Aquarium

20.06.25
27.6.25

Sports Day 1
Sports Day Reserve

https://www.stpaulsplymouth.com/web/term_dates/676593


Club News
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This week at St Paul’s…..

Year 3/4 have been 
learning all about the 
Hakka this week in PE. 
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This week, we continued our sessions with Ash, even in our World Book Day costumes!

If your child would like to participate in RockSteady sessions this term, please complete 
the google form: https://forms.gle/t7irgf7raCif9wt88 

Thank you to those that have completed the form already.

Payment is still £17 per month but will appear as £25.50 to cover the cost of the full term.)

Our next concert is: Thursday 3rd April 2025

https://forms.gle/t7irgf7raCif9wt88
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Have a happy and blessed weekend!
From all the team 

@ St Paul’s Catholic Primary, Plymouth
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